
MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE 
 
 
DATE:  June 4, 2021      

 
 

RE: Administrative Hearing for 500 White Street & 1118 Fleming Street 
(TC2021-0004) Additional Information 

 
 

FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 

 
A review of the City building permit files was done.  A final inspection photo in the 

building permit file, BLD2020-1938, showed the Royal Poinciana tree had not been 

trimmed (photo dated December 1, 2020-attached).  Contact was then made with the 
contractor on the property that did the roof work, RC Construction Services.  A verbal 

discussion with Aldi Chavez, manager, verified that no tree trimming had been done by 
their crews and that photos had been taken when they left the site.  I asked for a 

written comment and copies of the photos.   
 

On June 2, 2012, and email was received from RC Construction Services along with 
photos of the job site (see attached).  RC Construction stated they could not attend the 

meeting due to a schedule school graduation in Miami and hoped that the e-mail and 
photos would suffice. 

 
 

       
 
 




















